
Women’s Club at UCF, Inc. 

Fall Meeting 

Fairwinds Alumni Center, UCF campus  

Sept 18, 2017 

11:30 a.m. – 1:30 p.m. 

 

WELCOME: 

Following an opportunity for attendees to network and view special interest posters, 

President Teresa Riedel extended a warm welcome to all. 

The luncheon planning committee Co-chairpersons, Mindy Moore and Roberta 

Shoopman, as well as committee members, Lynn Moharam and Kathy Weise, were 

recognized.      

“Originals” members who were present at the luncheon were recognized. 

 

Vice President Margaret Osteen introduced New Members attending:  

  

Lunch was served and members had an opportunity to engage in discussion with table 

mates.  

PROGRAM:  

UCF Women’s Basketball Coach Katie Abrahamson-Henderson (Coach Abe) gave an 

inspiring presentation on the importance of mentoring women, especially those who are 

young.  She gave excellent examples of how she and her coaching staff serve as role 

models and implement techniques for building confidence in members of the UCF 

women’s basketball team.  She challenged everyone in attendance to be mindful of 

mentoring others in our professions or other life situations we encounter.  She also 

challenged each of us to show our support for women’s sports at UCF and elsewhere 

by attending games.  

 

BUSINESS MEETING: 

Reports: 

TREASURER’S REPORT: Lynn Moharam announced a current balance in the checking 

account of $19,365.40 and a balance in the Share Savings Account of $5040.75.  



  

SCHOLARHIP COMMITTEE REPORT: Maggie LeClair reported that 2 Undergraduate 

Scholarships of $3000 each and 1 Graduate Scholarship of $3000 were dispersed this 

year.  

 

The officers for 2017-2018 were recognized by President Riedel: 

Vice President:                 Margaret Osteen 
Treasurer:                         Lynn Moharam 
Secretary:                         Linda Hennig 
  
  

Interest Group Chair, Judy Simonet, was introduced. She recognized all the interest 

group leaders. Participants were encouraged to visit all of the interest group displays 

and sign up for as many as desired. Suggestions for new groups are welcome. 

 

 

 

ANNNOUNCEMENTS: 

The club’s 50th Anniversary Celebration will be held at the Tuscawilla Country Club on 

March 2nd from 5:00-8:00 pm.  Details will follow in the coming months. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 1:20 p.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

  

Linda Hennig, Secretary 

Approved with edits  <date> 

    


